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1-5th grade
• 6:00-6:30 

Presentation Class #1
• 6:40-7:10 

Presentation Class #2 
• 7:20 Principal 

Remarks in the Gym 
• 7:30 PTSA General 

Meeting 

Staff Appreciation 
Lunch Thursday, 9/26

The PTSA is currently hosting  a donation drive and a Husky fun run. 

100% of the money collected will be used at the school for our 
children. In the past, the Donation Drive / Husky Fun Run has raised 

$14k to support our school. Please help us meet that goal again. 

Raising money is easy!  Register your child(ren) at 
getmovinfundhub.com. (School identifier: 5d374897c6501)

Please be on the look-out for forms home with your children.

Stay on Top of the 
PTSA News

Click on the icons below

If you would like to volunteer, please contact your child’s teacher.  It 
is a lot of fun to see the kids run and cheer them on!

Also, if you would like to get involved with helping support the PTSA 
and supporting fun events like the Fun Run, Carnival, and Multi-

Cultural Night, please come to our 1st General meeting this 
Thursday, after curriculum night in the gym.

www.hilltopPTSA.org

Please sign up to help 
treat our staff to lunch!

Food can be dropped 
off in the office at any 
time in the morning –
please no later than 

noon.

Sign up HERE

Friday, 9/27



PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
Dear Hilltop Families,
We’ve had a wonderful first couple of weeks at Hilltop, and we were excited to welcome our 
Kindergarteners last week. I have enjoyed getting to meet so many of our families at our Meet the 
Teacher Event, our PTSA Back to School Picnic, and during drop off and pick up. The family involvement 
at Hilltop is a part of what makes Hilltop such a wonderful place for learning. Many of our family 
members have approached me or emailed me with questions and ideas. I value your input and 
involvement, so please do not hesitate to reach out. My email is SomozaM341@edmonds.wednet.edu.

Part of our partnership with families is making you aware of what to expect in your child’s classroom this 
year. Be sure to mark your calendar for upcoming curriculum nights.  While these evenings are for 
parents and guardians, our teachers do not want you to miss out due to childcare needs. If it is the best 
option for your family, your children may accompany you to each classroom and the gym.  Only 
supervised students should be on campus during these events.  

Thursday, September 19th

1st-5th Grade Curriculum Night

6:00-6:30 Presentation Class #1
6:40-7:10 Presentation Class #2 
7:20 Principal Remarks in the Gym 
7:30 PTSA General Meeting 

Kindergarten Families

Curriculum & program information was 
shared at the individual Family Connection 
Meetings a few weeks ago.

Please join us on Thursday, Sept. 19th at 7:20 
for Principal Remarks and PTSA General 
Meeting in the gym.

Last week, we had our first safety drill of the year. Each month, we conduct a drill to prepare for 
unexpected events such as earthquakes, police activity in the area, wildlife, or an intruder.  
Descriptions of each type of drill can be found here. Our staff is trained in each procedure and in in 
ways to use age-appropriate language when discussing the purpose of each drill. The main thing we 
emphasize is listening to school staff and following their directions during any emergency. In a future 
newsletter, I will share our protocol for student reunification if we ever have a disaster or mid-day 
snowstorm that causes major transportation issues. The important thing to know is that we will keep 
your child safe until you or someone from their emergency contact list can get here. Please keep all 
contact information up-to-date.

With Hilltop Husky Pride,

Principal Melissa Somoza



SAVE THE DATES

Let’s have the largest group at the 
Edmond's Foundation 5K on 

Saturday, Oct. 5th!

SIGN UP HERE for our team – the Hilltop Huskies!

Hilltop has had a HUGE turnout of families and pets at this event. It is a 
wonderful way to bond with our community, and fun too! We have placed 
second in the overall fundraising for the past two years and it is now our turn 
to take first place! 

Schools in the Edmonds School District earn money by creating teams and 
having those teams generate pledges. Schools get to keep 100% of their 
pledges PLUS they get a share of 50% of the net proceeds.

Look at the prizes we can get for our whole school!  LET’s GET ‘DASHING’!

• Seattle Storm's very own mascot Doppler will visit your school and 
congratulate your team before attending a Storm game in the Spring of 
2020 –tickets are complimentary for all students and chaperones.

• Have a picnic-on-wheels pull up to your school with a visit from the 
delicious Chef Dane Here and There Food Truck. 

• Gather the whole team and celebrate your victory with a classic pizza & 
roller-skating party at Lynnwood Bowl and Skate.



The Carnival is Coming!

Watch for Volunteer Sign-Ups Coming Soon!



SAVE THE DATES

Event Questions?  Contact Christine Jimenez @ jimenezc@Edmonds.wednet.edu or 425-431-711



* Will the students be recognized for their efforts?
Absolutely!! We want this to be as positive an experience as possible for all.  There are MANY 
prizes available for both the donation drive and the Fun Run!.

* Why a Donation Drive?
Because it is put on entirely by your PTSA Fundraising committee, there is relatively little 
overhead compared to some of the other fundraising options that are otherwise available to us. 
So, please support the Donation drive and show the Hilltop students in your life that you 
support them, that you value education, and you value their school!

* What is the Husky Fun Run?
Students in K-6th grades will celebrate the success of our donation drive by running in our 
Husky Fun Run. The laps are 1/8 of a mile and there will be fun competitions between the 
classes.

* How does it work?
There are two parts to our fun run. First, sponsors pledge a flat donation to the PTSA as a part 
of our donation drive. Then to celebrate the success of our donation drive we will be 
sponsoring a Hilltop Husky Fun Run.

This year we have partnered with “The Get Movin’ 
Fund Hub” to host our website and collect online 
donations! 

log onto
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/login (School identifier: 5d374897c6501)
Every student who registers on the get movin’ crew site will receive a special gift! 

THE FUN RUN will be on Friday, September 27th!

SCHOOL FUNdraiser



Hil l top PTSA



PTSA Membership  Form



SHARI NG TABLE PRO CE DURES



School Calendar



District Calendar


